
 
Dear LA City Council, 
 
This is to express full support for the case number CPC-2015-4474-CA, a proposed zoning code amendment 
that has been initiated by a City Council Motions (Council File #14-1150).   
 
We strongly uphold said ordinance amending Section 14.00, Chapter 1 of the Los Angeles Municipal Code to 
create a process for granting legal status to unapproved dwelling units in existing multiple-family zones when 
certain affordability criteria are met.  
 
We are one with your stand to further health and safety standards in multifamily buildings, preserve and create 
affordable housing and establish procedures to legalize certain pre-existing unapproved dwelling units. 
 
Kindly let us know of any way/means, we could extend assistance, should there be a need to. 
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
 
 
Big thanks! 
 
 
 
 
CECILIA N. ACEDERA 
Office Manager 
Plan and Permit, Inc. 

 


